
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT IN LETLHABILE 

21 MARCH 2015: The issues relating to water services delivery in the Madibeng District 
Municipality continue to receive due attention from government.  Even as the 
government works towards resolving all challenges related to this service delivery, there 
is a great sense of co-operation between the three spheres of government, as well as 
the implementing agent. 

There will be a follow up community meeting at the Letlhabile Stadium on Sunday to 
ensure that as work continues, the community is taken into confidence and duly 
informed of all processes and progress towards the ideal. 

In this regard, the government will be led by the MEC for Local Government and Human 
Settlements, the leadership of Madibeng District Municipality, the leadership and 
officials of the Department of Water and Sanitation from Head Office and the NW 
Provincial Office, and representatives of Magalies Water as the implementing agent. 

The community meeting will be as follows: 

Date: 22 March 2015 
Venue: Letlhabile Stadium 
Time: 10h00  
 
All media are invited. 

Issued by the Department of Water and Sanitation 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau at 0828742942  



For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 
 


